
MEMORANDUM State of Alaska 
Department of Law 

TO: Scott C. Meriwether, AAC Coordinator 
Office of the Lieutenant Governor 

DATE: March 16, 2017 

FROM: 

FILE NO.: 

TELEPHONE NO.: 

Steven C. Weaver ~ (1 ~ SUBJECT' 

Sr. Assistant Attorney Gener~ a 
Assistant Regulations Attorney 

Legislation/Regulations Section--Juneau 

465-3600 

Correction to the Alaska 
Administrative Code (AAC): 
editor's note following 18 AAC 
75.325 in the electronic database 

In accordance with the authority of the regulations attorney under AS 44.62.125(b), 
please forward to the publisher the correction to the Alaska Administrative Code (AAC) 
described below. I have forwarded this correction under a specific delegation dated December 1, 
2015 from the regulations attorney. This correction resolves a manifest error in an editor's note 
as it appears in the electronic FOLIO database. 

The editor's note to be revised follows 18 AAC 75.325. That section was amended 
November 6, 2016 (Register 220) and conforming changes made to the first paragraph of the 
editor's note. The conforming changes to the editor's note are correctly set out in the official 
hard-copy version of the Alaska Administrative Code, but the electronic FOLIO database still 
contains the older, out-of-date language. Please bring the electronic database up to date. 

Thank you for your assistance, and please contact me if you have additional 
questions. 

sew 

Gary Mendivil, Regulations Contact 
Department of Environmental Conservation 

Sally Schlichting 
Division of Spill Prevention and Response 
Department of Environmental Conservation 

Clare Pavia 
Division of Spill Prevention and Response 
Department of Environmental Conservation 

Chris Peloso, Assistant Attorney General 
Environmental Section 

Jennifer Schorr, Assistant Attorney General 
Environmental Section 


